
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
9/11/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 09397r2025! 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2025 8:38 AM 
To: 'Bob McCarty' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: WATER RATES 

Good morning 

Your additional comments will be added to the docket's correspondence as well. 

From: Bob McCarty <mccartyscarts@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 7:28 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: WATER RATES 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I forgot to add that my last bill was 257.00 and when I questioned I was told I used 44000 gallons of water but 
for 3 months prior to that they said I used 0 so how messed up is the Grenelefe Water Department. I live here 
full time. Just thought you might want to know. Just this minute I received new bill 67.00 go figure 

Bob McCarty 
3 Lefe Court 
33844 
863-422-4444 

On Tue, Sep 9, 2025 at 3: 17 PM Records Clerk <CLERK@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 

Good Afternoon 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250023, and forwarding them 
to the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Thank you, 

Nick Holmes 

Commission Deputy Clerk II 

Office of Commission Clerk 
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Florida Public Service Commission 

850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state cjficials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon reguest. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Bob McCarty <mccartyscarts@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 9, 2025 1:26 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: WATER RATES 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I have nothing against a modest increase in water rates but cannot afford the increases that have been 
rumore.he responsibility of existing homeowners, I ask you to be fair in your determination of new rates. 

Robert McCarty homeowner since 1991 

3 Lefe Court 

Haines City, FL 33844 

863-422-4444 

Bob McCarty 

McCarty’s Carts 

5004 Spirit Lake Rd 
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Winter Haven FL, 33880 

863-956-5500 

mccartyscarts@gmail.com 

mccartysgolfcarts.com 

Tell us how we're doing! Google Review 

3 


